

## Environmental Education on the Potomac

June 20, 2019

Ms. Chelsea Brown Rotary Club of Charles County P.O. Box 37 La Plata, MD 20646

Dear Chelsea,

On behalf of all of us at the Alice Ferguson Foundation, thank you for your in-kind donation of a 30 x 20 red and white striped tent on June 8, 2019, to support our 6th Annual Pinot on the Potomac fundraiser. Your contribution made for a truly enjoyable evening for all of the guests who came out to support our over 64 years on environmental education.

With your donation, you support our programs which engage thousands of students in DC, Maryland and Virginia, through hands-on outdoor activities at both our Hard Bargain Farm education campus and in local and national parks. You are also supporting our Potomac River Watershed Trash Initiative, where we connect with communities through outreach, volunteer cleanups and education.

Thanks to the support of friends like you, we will be able to continue inspiring future stewards of our watershed and revolutionizing the way we live and the world we leave behind.

Thank you!

With gratitude,

Amanda Foster

Interim Executive Director

The Alice Ferguson Foundation is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization. No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift. All gifts are tax-deductible to the extent allowable by law. A copy of our current financial statement is available upon request.